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The Bark Canoes and Skin Boats of North
America
This fictional coming-of-age story traces a
young girl’s reluctant journey by canoe
through the ancestral lands of the T???ch?
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People, as she gradually comes to understand
and appreciate their culture and the
significance of their fight for selfgovernment. "Journal of a Travelling Girl
deserves to be in every northern classroom.
There is so much to learn here, and there is
so much to celebrate." —Richard Van Camp,
T??ch? author of The Lesser Blessed and
Moccasin Square Gardens Eleven-year-old Julia
has lived in Wekweètì, NWT, since she was
five. Although the people of Wekweètì have
always treated her as one of their own, Julia
sometimes feels like an outsider,
disconnected from the traditions and
ancestral roots that are so central to the
local culture. When Julia sets off on the
canoe trip she is happy her best friends,
Layla and Alice, will also be there. However,
the trip is nothing like she expected. She is
afraid of falling off the boat, of bears, and
of storms. Layla’s grandparents (who Julia
calls Grandma and Grandpa) put her to work
but won’t let her paddle the canoe. While on
land Julia would rather goof around with her
friends than do chores. Gradually, Grandma
and Grandpa show her how to survive on the
land and pull her own weight, and share their
traditional stories with her. Julia learns to
gather wood, cook, clean, and paddle the
canoe, becoming more mature and responsible
each day. The journey ends at Behchoko, where
the historic T???ch? Agreement of 2005 is
signed, and the T???ch? People celebrate
their hard-won right to self-government.
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Julia is there to witness history. Inspired
by true events, this story was written at the
request of John B. Zoe, Chief Negotiator of
the T???ch? Agreement, as a way of teaching
the T???ch? youth about that landmark
achievement. Journal of a Travelling Girl has
been read and endorsed by several Wekweètì
community members and Elders. The book will
appeal to both Indigenous and non-Indigenous
children for its relatable themes of family,
loss, coming-of-age, and the struggle to
connect with tradition and culture.

Building a Birchbark Canoe
Newbery Honor author Rodman Philbrick
presents a gripping yet poignant novel about
a 12-year-old boy and his dog who become
trapped in New Orleans during the horrors of
Hurricane Katrina. Zane Dupree is a
charismatic 12-year-old boy of mixed race
visiting a relative in New Orleans when
Hurricane Katrina hits. Unexpectedly
separated from all family, Zane and his dog
experience the terror of Katrina's wind,
rain, and horrific flooding. Facing death,
they are rescued from an attic air vent by a
kind, elderly musician and a scrappy young
girl--both African American. The chaos that
ensues as storm water drowns the city,
shelter and food vanish, and police
contribute to a dangerous, frightening
atmosphere, creates a page-turning tale that
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completely engrosses the reader. Based on the
facts of the worst hurricane disaster in U.S.
history, Philbrick includes the lawlessness
and lack of government support during the
disaster as well as the generosity and
courage of those who risked their lives and
safety to help others. Here is an
unforgettable novel of heroism in the face of
truly challenging circumstances.

Paddle-to-the-Sea
This is an enhanced ebook with a read-along
function. Ducks and frogs, swallows and
dragonflies, beaver lodges and lily pads—a
multitude of wonders enchant the child
narrator in this tender, beautifully
illustrated picture book. A tribute to those
fragile, wild places that still exist, In the
Red Canoe celebrates the bond between
grandparent and grandchild and invites nature
lovers of all ages along for the ride.

The Story of the Chestnut Canoe
In the stillness of a summer dawn, two
siblings leave their campsite with fishing
rods, tackle and bait, and push a red canoe
into the lake. A perfect morning on the water
unfolds, with thrilling glimpses of wildlife
along the way. The narrator describes the
experience vividly. Trailing a lure through
the blue-green depths, the siblings paddle
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around a point, spotting a moose in the
shallows, a beaver swimming towards its home
and an eagle returning to its nest. Suddenly
there is a sharp tug and the rod bends to
meet the water. A few heart-stopping moments
later, the pair pull a silvery trout from the
water, then paddle back to the campsite to
fry up a delicious breakfast. The poetic text
is accompanied by stunningly beautiful
paintings rendered on wood panels that give a
nostalgic feeling to the story.

Goodbye to a River
The bark canoes of the North American
Indians, particularly those of birchbark,
were among the most highly developed manually
propelled primitive watercraft. They could be
used to carry heavy loads in shallow streams
but were light enough to be hauled long
distances over land. Built with Stone Age
tools from available materials, their design,
size, and appearance were varied to suit the
many requirements of their users. Upon
arrival in North America, European settlers
began using the native-made craft for
traveling through the wilderness. Even today,
canoes are based on these ancient designs.
This fascinating guide combines historical
background with instructions for constructing
one. Author Edwin Tappan Adney, born in 1868,
devoted his life to studying canoes and was
practically the sole scholar in his field.
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His papers and research have been assembled
by a curator at the Smithsonian Institution,
and illustrated with black-and-white line
drawings, diagrams, and photos. Included here
are measurements, detailed drawings,
construction methods, and models. The book
covers canoes from Newfoundland to the
Pacific Ocean, as well as umiaks and kayaks
from the Arctic.

Building the Maine Guide Canoe
The definitive guide to building this classic
watercraft. (SEE QUOTE.)

Ghost Canoe
Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and
influences readers to help them master the
modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital
technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.

This Old Canoe
The Old Town Canoe Company has a rich and
diverse history now spanning a century, and
its story is told here in rich and colorful
detail, from the earliest wood-and-canvas
canoes to today's sleek polymer models.
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Wonderful illustrations and motifs have been
selected from a hundred years of Old Town
Canoe Company catalogs, along with stunning
photographs, past and present, of Old Town's
canoes, launches, runabouts, dinghies,
sailboats, kayaks, and more.

The Red Canoe
This book combines practical woodworking
technique with practical canoe use experience
[It] covers every single aspect of canoe
paddle building. -- Sawdust and Shavings
Despite the growing interest in making
paddles and canoes, it can be difficult to
find reliable information on that craft -except for this book. First published more
than a decade ago and having sold 35,000
copies, Canoe Paddles: A Complete Guide to
Making Your Own is the ultimate modern guide
to the traditional craft for both the how-to
beginner and the skilled woodworker. In Canoe
Paddles: A Complete Guide to Making Your Own,
longtime canoeist and woodworker Graham
Warren provides detailed information and
guidance to make a canoe paddle that will be
used with confidence and cherished for
generations. The book is thoroughly
illustrated with photographs, line drawings
and plans with measurements for: How to make
a paddle having a single blade, a bent shaft,
or double blades How to protect a paddle with
oil or varnish What to look for when testPage 7/26
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driving a paddle How to decorate a paddle How
to care for and repair a paddle. The authors
include an appreciation of the evolution of
the paddle plus a special chapter by renowned
canoe-buuilding teacher David Gidmark which
celebrates paddle-making in the native
tradition.

Canoe Rig
Records the courage and self-reliance of an
Indian girl who lived alone for eighteen
years on an isolated island off the
California coast when her tribe emigrated and
she was left behind.

From a Wooden Canoe
Fourteen-year-old Nathan, fishing with the
Makah in the Pacific Northwest, finds himself
holding a vital clue when a mysterious
stranger comes to town looking for Spanish
treasure.

Paddle Your Own Canoe
A journey of whim, humor, and self-discovery
along the Connecticut River When retired CEO
Ramsay Peard, 61, called his old friend David
Morine, 59, and asked the longtime
conservationist if he wanted to canoe the
Connecticut River, Morine said he’d do it
under one condition: no camping. “We’ll rely
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on the kindness of strangers.” And that’s
what they did. Mooching their way down the
river and staying with strangers every night,
Morine and Peard got an inside look at such
issues as the demise of farming, the loss of
manufacturing, gay rights, and Wal-Mart
versus Main Street, and they were able to
delve deep into the lives of complete
strangers. But Morine soon realized the one
life he never dug into was Peard’s. After
spending a month with him in a canoe, he had
no idea that his friend’s innermost thoughts
had taken a fateful course. Written in the
tradition of Bill Bryson’s A Walk in the
Woods,this book will be treasured by
conservationists, canoeists, and old friends
still seeking a thrill. Everyone else will be
delightfully entertained.

Me and You and the Red Canoe
The fifth Culture book from the awesome
imagination of Iain M. Banks, a modern master
of science fiction. Two and a half millennia
ago, the artifact appeared in a remote corner
of space, beside a trillion-year-old dying
sun from a different universe. It was a
perfect black-body sphere, and it did
nothing. Then it disappeared. Now it is back.
Praise for the Culture series: 'Epic in
scope, ambitious in its ideas and absorbing
in its execution' Independent on Sunday
'Banks has created one of the most enduring
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and endearing visions of the future' Guardian
'Jam-packed with extraordinary invention'
Scotsman 'Compulsive reading' Sunday
Telegraph The Culture series: Consider
Phlebas The Player of Games Use of Weapons
The State of the Art Excession Inversions
Look to Windward Matter Surface Detail The
Hydrogen Sonata Other books by Iain M. Banks:
Against a Dark Background Feersum Endjinn The
Algebraist

The Survival of the Bark Canoe
The Chestnut Canoe Company began in
Fredericton, New Brunswick, in 1897 and its
impact was unequaled on the development of
recreational canoeing and the canoe itself.
Photos and images from the famed catalogues
illustrate this intriguing Maritime story.

Canoe Country
The first quick-and-easy composite
construction method for canoes and kayaks
This book is certain to appeal to any paddler
with a DIY bent. Master craftsman Sam
Rizzetta presents three attractive
innovations: a new building method that makes
Kevlar and carbon-fiber boats cheap and
feasible for home builders; an ergonomically
designed canoe that makes paddling easier and
more comfortable; and a foam-flotation
installation method that makes canoes and
Page 10/26

Free Copy PDF This Old Canoe How To Restore
Your Wood Canvas Canoe
kayaks safe and unsinkable.

Rascal

Maryland and Delaware Canoe Trails
When restoring a wood-canvas canoe, you don't
work on it, you work with it. In This Old
Canoe: How To Restore Your Wood-Canvas Canoe,
Mike Elliott guides you through the process
of bringing your classic heirloom back to
life. He takes you step-by-step through all
aspects of a canoe restoration from
assessment to the finishing touches. Concise
instructions clearly illustrated, provide the
passport you need to embark on this unique
adventure.

In the Red Canoe
Concise explanations of the major naval and
land battles of world history ending with
1905.

Red Kayak
A lost Civil War payroll from 1862 has
haunted two generations of ancestors: one
tormented by the sad story of the soldier who
lost it, the other passionately trying to
unearth the history of the man who found it.
A red canoe offers a tantalizing clue to a
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treasure found but never discovered.
Photojournalist, Derrick Nolen, accidentally
enters into the obsession of competing
treasure hunters and finds much more than a
lost payroll. Shenandoah Life magazine has
hired Derrick for a photo expose of the
Shenandoah River. The project could finally
launch his career to the elite echelon that
he has only dreamed of since graduation from
the Brooks Institute. Out on the river,
Derrick comes by an old red canoe adrift,
sinking and marked with a mysterious symbol
on its bow. His curiosity leads him to the
MacGregor sisters and their nemesis, Ferris
Johns, who become distractions drawing him
into their search for an ancient mystery,
haunting both families for over hundred-fifty
years. Finding the old craft could, arguably,
be a stroke of good luck or bad for Derrick
Nolen as it steers him into an uncertain
romance, a dangerous search for treasure, an
unfinished episode of Civil War history and
complicates the future of his career.

One-Dog Canoe
In Greenville, New Hampshire, a small town in
the southern part of the state, Henri
Vaillancourt makes birch-bark canoes in the
same manner and with the same tools that the
Indians used. The Survival of the Bark Canoe
is the story of this ancient craft and of a
150-mile trip through the Maine woods in
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those graceful survivors of a prehistoric
technology. It is a book squarely in the
tradition of one written by the first tourist
in these woods, Henry David Thoreau, whose
The Maine Woods recounts similar journeys in
similar vessel. As McPhee describes the
expedition he made with Vaillancourt, he also
traces the evolution of the bark canoe, from
its beginnings through the development of the
huge canoes used by the fur traders of the
Canadian North Woods, where the bark canoe
played the key role in opening up the
wilderness. He discusses as well the
differing types of bark canoes, whose
construction varied from tribe to tribe,
according to custom and available materials.
In a style as pure and as effortless as the
waters of Maine and the glide of a canoe,
John McPhee has written one of his most
fascinating books, one in which his talents
as a journalist are on brilliant display.

Lost in the Wild
The actor known for roles in such productions
as Parks and Recreation shares whimsical
musings on a range of topics from love and
manliness to grooming and eating meat,
offering additional discussions of his life
before fame and his courtship of his wife,
Megan Mullally.

Zane and the Hurricane
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to do with the calling of loons, with
northern lights, and the great silences of
land lying northwest of Lake Superior. It is
concerned with the simple joys, the
timelessness and perspective found in a way
of life which is close to the past. I have
heard the singing in many places, but I seem
to hear it best in the wilderness lake
country of the Quetico-Superior, where travel
is still by pack and canoe over the ancient
trails of the Indians and voyageurs." Thus
the author sets the theme and tone of this
enthralling book of discovery about one of
the few great primitive areas in our country
which have withstood the pressures of
civilization. Acute natural perceptivity and
a profound knowledge of the relationships to
be found in nature combine here in vivid
evocations of the sights, the sounds, the
vast stillnesses, and the events of the
wilderness as the seasons succeed each other.
But Mr. Olson is not content merely to
"describe; he probes for meanings that will
lead the reader to a different and more
revealing way of looking at the out-of-doors
and to a deeper sense of its eternal values.
In each of the thirty-four chapters of The
Singing Wilderness he has sought to capture
an essential quality of our magnificent lake
and forest heritage. He shows us what can be
read from the rocks of the great Canadian
Shield; he offers a delightful essay on the
virtues of pine knots as fuel; he writes of
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the ways of a canoe, of flashing trout in the
pools of the Isabella, of tamarack bogs,
caribou moss, the flight of wild geese,
timber wolves, and the birds of the ski
trails. And much more, with something to
satisfy every taste for wilderness
experience. Superbly illustrated with 38
black-and-white drawings by Francis Lee
Jaques, The Singing Wilderness is a book that
no lover of nature will want to be without.
To anyone who contemplates a vacation in the
lake country of northern Minnesota and
adjoining Canada, it is the perfect vade
mecum.

Island of the Blue Dolphins
"Ancient records of canoes are found from the
Pacific Northwest to the coast of Maine, in
Minnesota and Mexico, in the Southeast, and
across the Caribbean. And if a native of
those distant times might encounter a canoe
of our day, whether birch bark or dugout or a
modern marvel made of carbon fiber, its
silhouette would be instantly recognizable.
This is the story of that singular American
artifact, so little changed over time: of
canoes, old and new, the people who made
them, and the labors and adventures they
shared. With features of technology,
industry, art, and survival, the canoe
carries us deep into the natural and cultural
history of North America. "-Page 15/26

Free Copy PDF This Old Canoe How To Restore
Your Wood Canvas Canoe
The Twenty-Ninth Day
Joe Seliga is a craftsman, noted for his
handcrafted canvas-covered cedar canoes, who
lives in Ely, Minnesota.

Paddle to the Amazon
Author/illustrator Todd Bradshaw was born in
Waterloo, Iowa. He and his wife, Marite, make
their home in Madison, Wisconsin, where Todd
builds sails for a living under his shingle
Addiction Sailmakers. Addiction was the name
of his wooden Star-class sloop. She was
rescued from oblivion, fully restored and
then struck by lighten. For fun Todd rebuilds
old boats, and designs new ones. His
background in art and music, as well as
having owned backpacking and canoeing
businesses, are just some of the puzzle
pieces that have converged to create this
book.

Popular Mechanics
Follow the red canoe from page to page as it
journeys down river carrying the family on a
camping tour. It's the next best thing to
paddling it yourself.

Down with the Old Canoe: A Cultural
History of the Titanic Disaster
(Updated Edition)
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A toy Indian and his canoe travel from Lake
Nipigon to the Atlantic Ocean.

Three Days on a River in a Red Canoe
A six-hundred-mile canoe trip in the Canadian
wilderness is a seventeen-year-old’s dream
adventure, but after he is mauled by a
grizzly bear, it’s all about staying alive.
This true-life wilderness survival epic
recounts seventeen-year-old Alex Messenger’s
near-lethal encounter with a grizzly bear
during a canoe trip in the Canadian tundra.
The story follows Alex and his five
companions as they paddle north through
harrowing rapids and stunning terrain. Twentynine days into the trip, while out hiking
alone, Alex is attacked by a barren-ground
grizzly. Left for dead, he wakes to find that
his summer adventure has become a struggle to
stay alive. Over the next hours and days,
Alex and his companions tend his wounds and
use their resilience, ingenuity, and dogged
perseverance to reach help at a remote
village a thousand miles north of the USCanadian border. The Twenty-Ninth Day is a
coming-of-age story like no other, filled
with inspiring subarctic landscapes,
thrilling riverine paddling, and a trial by
fire of the human spirit.

Canoe and Kayak Building the Light and
Easy Way
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In these acclaimed essays, Jerry Dennis,
widely recognized as one of our finest
writers on nature and the outdoors, turns his
attention to old passions and finds new
reasons to appreciate them. This engaging
collection explores the quintessential
American sports of canoeing and camping and
pays tribute to the things worth keeping,
from wooden canoes and pocket knives to castiron skillets, long-johns, canvas tents, and
fine moments on the water. At a deeper level,
it is about respect—for our possessions, for
the natural world, for one another—and about
the pleasures of a life well spent. From a
Wooden Canoe is a celebration of the good
things and the simple pleasures of life
outdoors. It is a book to be treasured, to be
read on winter evenings and rainy afternoons,
and to be kept handy on a cabin shelf.
PRAISE: “Jerry Dennis knows the good stuff:
How to make your matches waterproof; why it’s
good to have a Thermos handy; and how long
johns got their name. Mr. Dennis also knows
how to write amusing, informative essays
about the gear we use outdoors. From a Wooden
Canoe is the most satisfying kind of nature
writing because it makes you want to get up
and get out. Give these essays a good read,
and then find your own canoe.” —Wall Street
Journal “As Jerry Dennis’s recent book, From
a Wooden Canoe, attests, canoes do inspire
passion and fidelity. The thirty-one pieces
here—most of them from the pages of Canoe and
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Kayak magazine—include tender odes to handhewn wooden paddlers and the rough work of
portaging, as well as reflections on other
old-school outdoor stuff: homemade waterproof
matches, the smell of canvas, and the
mysterious, indestructible thermos.” —The New
Yorker “Dennis writes concise, well-informed,
witty prose; his tone is friendly and
appreciative of tradition without being
maudlin. The celebratory tone of most of the
essays is nicely tempered by a send-up of
curmudgeons and a concluding essay that might
have come from O’Neill’s Long Day’s Journey
into Night. Recommend this fine example of
literary outdoors writing to fans of Bill
Barich and W.D. Wetherell.” —Booklist

Art of the Canoe with Joe Seliga
A guide to building birchbark canoes in the
Algonquin style. Includes history, overview
of construction methods and looks at the
techniques used by 4 Algonquin craftsmen.

Canoes
A girl and her dog set out in their canoe one
morning, only to be joined by a series of
animals, large and small. Reprint.

Singing Wilderness
The author recalls his carefree life in a
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small midwestern town at the close of World
War I, and his adventures with his pet
raccoon.

The Old Town Canoe Company
One of our favourite chroniclers of all
things Canadian presents a rollicking,
personal, photo-filled history of the
relationship between a country and its
canoes. From the earliest explorers on the
Columbia River in BC or the Mattawa in
Ontario to a doomed expedition of voyageurs
up the Nile to rescue Khartoum; from the
author's family roots deep in the Algonquin
wilderness to modern families who have canoed
across the country (kids and dogs included):
Canoe Country is Roy MacGregor's celebration
of the essential and enduring love affair
Canadians have with our first and still
favourite means of getting around. Famous
paddlers have been so enchanted with the
canoe that one swore God made Canada as the
perfect country in which to paddle it.
Drawing on MacGregor's own decades spent
whenever possible with a paddle in his hand,
this is a story of high adventure on white
water and the sweetest peace in nature's
quietest corners, from the author best able
(and most eager) to tell it.

Canoe Paddles
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It was crazy. It was unthinkable. It was the
adventure of a lifetime. When Don and Dana
Starkell left Winnipeg in a tiny three-seater
canoe, they had no idea of the dangers that
lay ahead. Two years and 12,180 miles later,
father and son had each paddled nearly twenty
million strokes, slept on beaches, in jungles
and fields, dined on tapir, shark, and heaps
of roasted ants. They encountered piranhas,
wild pigs, and hungry alligators. They were
arrested, shot at, taken for spies and drug
smugglers, and set upon by pirates. They had
lived through terrifying hurricanes, food
poisoning, and near starvation. And at the
same time they had set a record for a
thrilling, unforgettable voyage of discovery
and old-fashioned adventure. "Courageous . .
. Exciting and always immediate." -- The New
York Times Book Review From the Paperback
edition.

Canoeing the Mountains
In the 1950s, a series of dams was proposed
along the Brazos River in north-central
Texas. For John Graves, this project meant
that if the stream’s regimen was thus
changed, the beautiful and sometimes brutal
surrounding countryside would also change, as
would the lives of the people whose rugged
ancestors had eked out an existence there.
Graves therefore decided to visit that
stretch of the river, which he had known
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intimately as a youth. Goodbye to a River is
his account of that farewell canoe voyage. As
he braves rapids and fatigue and the fickle
autumn weather, he muses upon old blood feuds
of the region and violent skirmishes with
native tribes, and retells wild stories of
courage and cowardice and deceit that shaped
both the river’s people and the land during
frontier times and later. Nearly half a
century after its initial publication,
Goodbye to a River is a true American
classic, a vivid narrative about an exciting
journey and a powerful tribute to a vanishing
way of life and its ever-changing natural
environment. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Excession
Explores how the Titanic disaster became an
icon for a variety of groups, including
suffragists and their opponents, radicals,
reformers, capitalists, critics of
technology, racists, and xenophobes.

Rushton and His Times in American
Canoeing
A New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice,
Ben Schrank’s Love Is a Canoe is a smart,
funny, romantic, and hugely satisfying novel
about the fragility of human relationships
and a heartwarming reminder of what it really
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means to be good to those we love. The author
of a classic self-help guide to love and
relationships, Peter Herman has won the
hearts of romantics and cynics alike. But
decades have passed since Marriage Is a Canoe
was published and a recently widowed Peter
begins to question his own advice. Much to
his chagrin, he receives a call from Stella
Petrovic, an ambitious young editor in New
York City who forces him to reconsider his
life’s work, not to mention the full force of
his delusions. The book’s fiftieth
anniversary is approaching, and Petrovic has
devised a contest to promote the new edition.
The prize? The chance for the winning
couple—a pair of outwardly happy Brooklynites
named Emily and Eli—to save their
relationship by spending a weekend with the
reclusive author. If Peter is going to help
the contest’s winners, he must discover what
he meant when he wrote Marriage Is a
Canoe—and also find a way for himself to love
again

Two Coots in a Canoe
Brady loves life on the Chesapeake Bay with
his friends J.T. and Digger. But developers
and rich families are moving into the area,
and while Brady befriends some of them, like
the DiAngelos, his parents and friends are
bitter about the changes. Tragedy strikes
when the DiAngelos’ kayak overturns in the
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bay, and Brady wonders if it was more than an
accident. Soon, Brady discovers the terrible
truth behind the kayak’s sinking, and it will
change the lives of those he loves forever.
Priscilla Cummings deftly weaves a
suspenseful tale of three teenagers caught in
a wicked web of deception.

Journal of a Travelling Girl
Do you ever feel that you are leading in
uncharted territory? Pastor and consultant
Tod Bolsinger draws on decades of expertise
guiding churches and organizations in this
expanded practical leadership resource,
offering illuminating insights and practical
tools to help you reimagine what effective
church leadership looks like in our rapidly
changing world.

Love Is a Canoe
"True survival odysseys of two wilderness
adventurers who entered the woods in search
of tranquility-- but found something else
entirely"--Page 4 of cover.
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